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Dear Sir/Madam,

At present | am travelling overseas and see horrendous reports of the bush fires in the Turramurra and
surrounding areas.

I live in the no-through road section of Fox Valley Road and my neighbour’s are giving me updates on the fire
progress.

With helicopters and fire retardant planes flying over head. Sirens from fire trucks and all sorts of emergency
vehicles rushing up and down the Comenarra Parkway thru the intersection of Fox Valley Road. Many
neighbours have decided to evacuate already causing the roads to become clogged. What will happen if all folk
living in Fox Valley region decide to go as fires close in? A major congestion on Fox Valley Road and folk will
not be able to cross the Comenarra Parkway!!

Will lives be lost??
The Wahroonga Estate with the excessive new 200 units will cause even more restrictions to the road traffic.

Not only is the Wahroonga estate project foolhardy but also much out of character for the existing housing of

low rise single dwellings.
Please put a stop to this insanity. STOP THE WAHROONGA ESTATE from creating not only an eyesore to

the area but contributing to a major future catastrophe!!
Regards and please help us,
George Gleeson






